
 
 

INFANT NEWSLETTER 

OCTOBER 2024 
Hello parents and welcome to another month here in the classroom. I hope everyone is doing well and 

has had a great start to this new Autumn weather. As we get further into the Fall season and closer to it turning 

into winter, the weather will start to become cooler. Please make sure your infant is dressed correctly for the 

daily temperature. We want the infants in the classroom to be comfortable and healthy, so that we can avoid 

chaos and sickness. As a reminder, please make sure that your infant’s clothing bin has appropriate weather 

related clothes, in case of an accident.  

With the season changing, and the temperature dropping, we want to ask you to please watch your infant 

for any sickness related symptoms and follow the center’s illness policy if needed. We want to avoid the spread 

of germs, and illness as much as possible, and prevent infants from getting it, so we want to work with the 

parents in doing this.  

 With October rolling up on us, one of our friends in the Infant room has a birthday in just a couple 

weeks. Jude will be turning 1 this month and will be transitioning over to the toddler room. Even though we are 

all very sad that Jude will no longer be in our classroom, we are still excited to watch him continue learning and 

growing with the toddlers now. So, if you see him make sure to wish him a Happy Birthday. 

 We would also like to mention that we will be adding two more friends to our classroom within the next 

couple of weeks. So, if you see any new faces within these coming weeks, make sure to welcome Baby 

“Gentry” and Baby “Aliana”. We are all very excited to get more infants in the classroom, and to watch them 

start to grow and learn with the rest. 

Important Dates: 

October 9th: Fall Picture Day 

October 26th: AALC’s 20TH Anniversary and Open House 9am to 12 pm 

 For Fall pictures, we like to ask the parent to bring in the outfit they want their infant’s photo taken in 

separately. So please bring them in wearing something else, and before each picture we will change the outfits. 

We ask this so that we can avoid all accidents and make sure the babies are clean for their photos.  

We would like to invite all our families to join us on October 26 for our 20th Anniversary and Open House from 

9+1.   Afterwards we are having our annual Cruisin 4 Kids sidexside ride/fundraiser.  During the Open House 

we will have activities, food and more. 

 On October 4th Ms. Jewel will be receiving her second and final surgery. We wanted to let you guys 

know this so that if you have any questions or concerns before she returns to direct them to Ms. Teresa, Ms. 

Amy, or Ms. Valerie, thank you! 
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